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From: 
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To: 
Subject: 

Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk 

Wednesday, October 16, 2024 9:43 AM 
'fself@bergersingerman.com' 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/16/2024 
DOCUMENT NO. 09558-2024 

Notification of Unaccepted E-filing (E-filing ID = 38078) 

The document presented has been reviewed by the Office of Commission Clerk and has not been 
accepted as an e-filing per phone message. Letters need to specify that this law firm is representing 
the company and should include correct docket numbers. If you have any questions, please contact 
the Office of Commission Clerk at clerk@psc.state.fi. us 
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---- BERGER SINGERMAN 

BY ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Mr. Adam Teitzman, Director 
Office of the Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

October 16, 2024 

Floyd R. Self 
(850) 521-6727 
fself@bergersingerman.com 

Re: Uniti Fiber GulfCo LLC- Docket No. 20240139-TP 

Dear Mr. Teitzman: 

The undersigned attorneys, on behalf ofUniti Fiber GulfCo, LLC, request that all notices 
given or required to be given in this case be served upon the undersigned attorney at the following 
address: 

Floyd R. Self, Esq. 
Brooke Lewis Humphreys, Esq. 
Berger Singerman LLP 
313 North Monroe Street, Suite 301 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
Telephone: (850) 521-6727 
Facsimile: (850) 561-3013 
Fself@bergersingerman.com 
bhumphrey@bergersingerman.com 
zmorton@bergersingerman.com 

Thank you for your assistance. If you have any questions, please contact me directly. 

FRS/zm 

Sincerely, 

Berger Singerman LLP 

Floyd R. Self, Esq 
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